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    On Saturday night August 28, 2010, at approximately 11:50 PM, Two Hispanic 
males entered the Ice House Beverages store located at 940 E. Belt Line Road.  One 
of the males displayed a pistol and demanded the employee give him the money from 
the cash register drawer.  The employee was then forced to give him the money from 
his wallet.  Additional items taken during the robbery included a Four Loco alcoholic 
beverage and several packages of Newport cigarettes.  The suspects were last seen 
running west from the location.  
 
   The first suspect was described as a Hispanic male under the age of 20, 
approximately 5’-6” with a thin build, short black hair, fair skinned, wearing a red t-shirt 
and blue jean shorts.  The second suspect was described as a Hispanic male under 
the age of 20, approximately 5’-6” with a medium build, short black hair, medium skin 
tone, wearing a dark colored t-shirt and either blue or purple and white basketball 
shorts. 
  
    Anyone with possible information regarding these offenders is asked to contact the 
Richardson Police at 972-744-4801. 
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